
        
 

February 26, 2008 
 
Jaclyn Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223-1350 
 
RE:  Village of Bergen – Concurrence Tariff 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Attached please find Original Tariff Leaves Number 1 - 9 of P.S.C. No. 1 – Electricity for the Village of 
Bergen (the Village) issued February 25, 2008 to be effective June 1, 2008.  The Village is a NYMPA 
member and agrees to abide by the NYMPA Generic Tariff along with the attached Concurrence Tariff 
which is now being filed electronically with the PSC. 
 
The Village is not changing any rates with this filing, merely making their tariff leaves consistent with 
current Concurrence Tariff formats and phrasing.  Leaf 6 for Service Classification 2 (Small General 
Service) now indicates that usage will be measured on demand instead of horsepower but it does not 
change the rate.  The Village feels that demand is easier to administer and a more accurate measure of 
demand on the system given that the old horsepower usage had to be estimated instead of measured. 
 
Permission is requested for a waiver from the Commission’s regulations governing newspaper 
publication since no rate changes are being made. 
 
The Village asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to: 
 
 Frank W. Radigan 
 Hudson River Energy Group 
 120 Washington Ave., 2nd floor 
 Albany, New York  12210 
 Tel:  (518) 436-1628 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
For the Village of Bergen 

 
Frank W. Radigan 
 

Enc. 
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